
Dear Ms. Brooks: 

  

Thank you to you and Commissioner Bradshaw for meeting with me today regarding my 

reappointment the Community Council for District 4.  I believe I should be reappointment 

because I am willing to serve, take seriously my charge to serve and believe I bring the necessary 

skill set to benefit the community in which I live.   

  

As I mentioned in the meeting, if reappointed, I would continue to provide written updates on my 

activities, in the same manner in which I communicated with your predecessor, as evidenced by 

the copy of the memo I left with you and the Commissioner today.   

  

Thank you again for meeting with me and providing me a schedule of the reappointment 

process.  I look forward to providing continued service to the residents of District 4. 

  

 


